
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The West Hartford Housing Authority (WHHA) is providing an opportunity to receive 
public comments on their draft Annual Agency and Five Year Plans, as required 
under Section 511 of the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act of 1998.  The 
comment period will end at the close of business on October 2, 2024. 
 
In addition, a public hearing will be held on Thursday October 3, 2024 at 3:00 PM at 
the West Hartford Housing Authority Administration Office, 80 Shield Street, West 
Hartford, CT 06110, which is handicapped accessible.  If translation and/or 
interpreter services are needed, please contact WHHA at least 72 hours in advance 
of the meeting.  At that time, WHHA will review the draft Annual Agency and Five-
Year Plans, answer questions and receive comments.   
 
Copies of the draft Annual Agency and Five-Year Plans are available prior to the 
hearing upon request, at www.whhousing.org, or are available for review at the 
WHHA’s office (80 Shield Street, West Hartford, CT 06110). If you are unable to 
attend the public hearing and want to submit written comments on the draft Annual 
Aency and Five-Year Plans prior to the public hearing, please submit them to the 
person/address listed below.  
 
During the public comment period, WHHA program participants and members of 
the general public are invited to provide written comment and to submit them via 
email to Yadira Mora at ymora@whhousing.org or drop them off to WHHA’s 
Administration Office (80 Shield Street, West Hartford, CT 06110) by close of 
business on October 2, 2024, to the attention of Yadira Mora. 
 
For more information about the draft Annual Agency and Five-Year Plans or the 
public hearing, contact Yadira Mora at 860-578-7466 or ymora@whhousing.org. 
 
WHHA will consider all comments received during the public comment period and 
at the public hearing and may modify the Annual Agency and Five-Year Plans in 
response. WHHA’s Board of Commissioners will meet virtually on October 15, 2024 
at 5:00 PM to take action on the Plans. The Board meeting is open to the public and 
the agenda and meeting link will be posted on the WHHA’s website. 
 


